Notice of Privacy Event

On March 17, 2025, it was discovered that Event Medicine staff (Good
Samaritan Hospital Service line) were reporting the name and minimal
demographics for a small group of attendees who received first aid at the
games with the event organizer between March 2023 and September
2024. These were not authorized disclosure.

Upon discovery the reporting process was immediately halted.
Additionally, Event Medicine staffs were re-educated on applicable to
corporate policies regarding protection and confidentiality of the
information

What if | have a question?

We apologize on behalf of Event Medicine for this occurrence. If
you have questions, you may contact TriHealth Compliance &
Privacy using any of the following avenues:

Office Phone: 513.569.6507
. Compliance@TriHealth.com
. TriHealth Toll-Free Report Line: 1-800-467-0989



